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SENIORS’ DINNER  
Montrose Recreation will be hosting the 2025 Seniors Dinner on 
Thursday April 10. Montrose residents who are 60 years of age 
or older, along with a guest, are cordially invited for dinner. This 
is a fantastic opportunity to catch up with your friends and 
neighbors that you haven’t visited in a while. Doors will open at 
5:30 pm with dinner being served at 6:00 pm. Please call the 
Village Office at 250-367-7234 or email admin@montrose.ca to 
RSVP by April 3, as there is a maximum seating of 80 people. 
 
SPRING YARD & GARDEN PICKUP 
McKelvey Creek Landfill no longer accepts plastic bags or nylon 
tie ropes for yard and garden waste. These cannot be used for 
drop-off or pick-up. 
Spring collection for leaves and branches will take place on 
April 24th. Please have your items at your regular garbage 
pickup location by 7:00am. 

• Branches must be bundled (max. 4 feet long, 6-inch 
diameter) and securely tied. 

• Leaves should be in compostable kraft bags or open 
plastic totes (max. 40lbs). 

The Village is bringing back the yard & garden waste dumpster, 
it will be located beside the Fire Hall from April 16 to May 1 for 
garden waste, leaves, and branches ONLY. The site will be under 
video surveillance. 
Please note: Plastic bags, loose leaves, clippings, or unbundled 
branches will NOT be picked up. 
 
 

  
 
 
RDKB BEAR BIN TRADE-IN PROGRAM - *ORGANICS ONLY 
The bears seem to be waking up earlier and earlier in our area, 
and the RDKB figured we’d get a head start letting our residents 
know that we have availability of these bear bins through our 
green bin trade-in program.  These bins cost $200, which 
includes GST, and they are a very robust animal resistant bin 
with a unique locking system.  The bear resistant green bins are 
for organic waste collection only – not for garbage collection.  
Please call RDKB or visit their website for more information. 
 
HELP KEEP THE VILLAGE SQUARE A CLEAN & RESPECTFUL 
SPACE 
Recently, we experienced an act of vandalism at the Village 
Square building. As a result, the building will now be locked, and 
access will require a code. If you wish to use the building, 
please contact the office to arrange access. Please note, there is 
video surveillance in place. 
To help prevent future incidents, we’d like to remind everyone 
that minors must be accompanied by an adult when visiting the 
Village Square. This ensures that we can maintain a safe, clean, 
and enjoyable environment for all. 
Thank you for your understanding and for helping us preserve 
the integrity of our community space!  
 

PROBLEMS WITH A STREET LIGHT?  
Is it burned out, flashing on and off or doing something else 
that's odd. Call the Village at 250-367-7234 to report the issue. 
We will send in a repair request to Fortis to have the issue 
resolved.  Please have the address and pole# when reporting an 
issue. 
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